
         Puddleducks Weekly Newsletter 

  for week commencing 15th April 2024  

 

General Information: 

 

Welcome back, everyone, to Term 5. We hope you all had a lovely Easter break! 

 

School Leavers Only – Over the coming weeks you will be receiving confirmation 

from Wiltshire Council regarding primary school places. Could we please ask you 

to let us know which school your child will be attending so we can prepare them 

for the transition. 

  

What’s planned within the rooms this week: 

 

Pre-School Room– Exploring how things grow and all the new life that's 

blossoming everywhere. 

 

Toddler Room – In celebration of St. Georges Day, the Toddler Room will be 

making flags and creating toilet roll dragons. 

 

Baby Room – The Baby Room will have many planting activities, including 

planting some sunflowers. 

 

Cooked Food Menu This Week Is: Menu Two 

Please be aware cooked food is ordered each fortnight. Any new requests will 

be met as soon as we can. 

 

Ongoing Notices: 

This term is a 6-week term, with the last day being Friday 24th May. May half 

term will start on Tuesday 28th May (Monday 27th is a bank holiday) and finishes 

on Friday 31st May. This is open to our all-year children. 

 


